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February 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Year 2 –Working Woodlands Centre Trip 

 

We have arranged for our pupils to visit the Working Woodlands Centre in Maulden, Bedford on Tuesday 26th 
March for Woodpeckers and Doves and Wednesday 27th for Owls and Starlings. The focus of this trip is to reinforce 
learning about living things and their habitats in woodland areas in the UK.  

We are asking for a contribution of £15.50 per child towards travel and entry expenses. Pupils who are entitled to 

pupil premium will not need to make a contribution.  Your contribution to the cost of the trip is essential. Without 

your support, we may not be able to offer such a valuable learning experience outside of school, which provides a 

varied and fun opportunity for our pupils to learn. In the event that we do not receive enough funds we may need to 

cancel. Please make your payment online along with your consent via  www.scopay.com no later than Friday 15th 

March 2024. 

 
All pupils must wear the correct uniform and have a waterproof jacket and sensible walking shoes or trainers.  
 
Your child will be provided with a school packed lunch. However, if you would prefer to provide a lunch from home 
please let the school office know by Wednesday 13th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss F Ahmed 

Year 2 lead  
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